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REMINDERS for Solo/Ensemble Day: 
 

Saturday, April 23rd  
 

♫ Know your performance time(s) and performance room. Tell your accompanist! 

♫ Dress up for your performance!  You are a professional musician! 

♫ Arrive 30min. early to get ready, warm-up, and tune. 

♫ Use the elementary recess doors when you come to school. 

♫ Use the Music Room, Title Reading Room, & Mrs. Weiler's Room to get your 

instrument ready and warm-up.  Leave all cases, coats, etc. in the warm-up rooms! 

♫ DO NOT play in the hallway! 

♫ DO NOT enter a performance room when someone is performing! 

♫ Go to your performance room a few minutes early so you won’t be late, and 

wait quietly for your turn in the hallway. 

♫ Reed players – remember to wet your reed – don’t let it dry out! 

♫ Brass players – remember to empty your spit! 

♫ Snare Drum players – remember to turn the snare on! 

♫ Remember to adjust your music stand to your height and wait to introduce your 

piece when the judge is ready. 

♫ Say your full name, title of your piece, and the composer.   

♫ Smile!  Have Fun!  Do your best! 

♫ Listen to the judge afterwards and make sure to thank the judge! 



♫ Thank your accompanist!  You can give them a card, a small gift, money, etc. 

- whatever you are comfortable with.  Remember, they put in time to help you 

succeed! 

♫ After your performance(s), you may leave and take your instrument home, or 

you may wait to pick up your ribbon. 

♫ Ribbons will be at Mr. Langholdt’s table.  It will take 25-30min. to get the 

ribbons ready after you perform.  You can listen to others perform while you wait!   

♫ Take your instrument home because you will not be able to get into the band 

room to leave it.  Students will be performing in there. 

♫ Be PROUD of yourself and your performance!  No matter the color of your 

ribbon or your rating from one single judge, I am PROUD of YOU! 

 

 

 


